This template is provided as guidance in assisting committees to satisfy the reporting requirements found in Faculty Senate Bylaws, Article III, Section 2.  Please note the following applicable provisions:

The Chair of each Faculty Senate Committee shall report at least once each semester to the chair of the Executive Committee regarding the business conducted by the Faculty Senate Committee….

It shall be the responsibility of committee chairs to monitor their committee membership’s status and any vacancies (whether occurring by repeated absence, leave of absence, resignation or retirement), and promptly report any occurring vacancies to the Senate leadership.

Email completed reports to facultysenate@unt.edu. 
****************************************************************************************

Report to the Faculty Senate Executive Committee

 Mid-year report			Year-end report

Date: January 13, 2019
Committee Name: Committee on Status of LGBT Faculty		
Chair or Co-Chairs: Eddie Meaders
Meetings for the term/year: November 2, 2018

Membership and Attendance (year-to-date attendance record):

	Group Represented, committee office, if applicable
	Name
	Department or administrative unit affiliation
	Term End
(if applicable)
	Meetings Attended
	Meetings Absent (# Excused)

	Chair
	Eddie Meaders
	PSCI
	
	1
	

	Co-chair
	
	
	
	
	

	Secretary
	Jara Carrington
	ANTH
	
	1
	

	Group I
	Adetty Perez-Miles
	AEAH
	2021
	
	

	Group II
	Jacob Mangum
	LIBR
	2019
	1
	

	Group III
	Vacant
	
	
	
	

	Group IV
	Regina Branton
	PSCI
	
	
	

	Group V
	Mary Curtis
	ACCT
	2019
	
	

	Group VI
	Caitlyn Bennet 
	CHE
	2021
	
	

	Group VII
	Megan Morrissey
	COMM
	2019
	1
	

	Group VIII
	Don Taylor 
	Music
	2019
	
	

	At-large
	Nicoladie Tam
	BIOL
	2019
	1
	




Accomplishments (including items submitted for review or approval to the Executive Committee or Faculty Senate): The committee met for the first time on November 2, 2018. In October 2018 we learned that our long-time chair, Dr. Mark Vosvick, was on leave. This was a surprise to many of us involved with the committee for several years. I was nominated to become chair and approved by other members of the committee. We discussed the need to fill vacancies in Group III as well as another lecturer representative. We still have no Group III representative, but we did add Jara Carrington as a new lecturer representative. 

The committee chose Megan Morrissey to represent it concerning curriculum matters for the LGBT Minor now housed in the WGST program. We discussed the possibility of creating an introductory course for the LGBT minor as well as advising for the minor. 

Ongoing/future projects: Members of the Committee and others continue to be involved with the LGBT Mentoring Grant.


